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Tennis Winterfest  
Join Us For Winter Outdoor Tennis Fun 

Memorial Park 1:00 pm on Family Day, Feb 15th

It's going to be fun, it's going to be crazy and it's for the whole family! 

Our Tennis Family Day will provide games and activities for all participants. 

Each activity round includes exciting and interesting formats and yes,  we are playing outdoor tennis at Memorial Park!

Everyone is welcome.  Bring your kids, grandkids, friends and neighbours.  We will have extra racquets for kids and adults so 

don't let that hold you back.   Refreshments and snacks will be provided to help keep you warm.   Did we mention it is free!

Would love to get a quick email to let us know if you think you can join us, or if you have any questions: 

askus@niagaratennisclub.com

Tennis Canada announced this initiative just last week and we thought it would be fun to get our Club involved.  We are trying to 

spread the word out to the community so please help by posting on Facebook and Twitter to share with your social 

networks ....  and be sure to "Like" our Club Facebook!

New Spring Tennis Clinics for 2016
The Club has been very fortunate over the past two seasons to have had Reggie Vasquez as our Club Pro and we are pleased 

that Reggie is looking forward to coming back to the Club for the 2016 Summer season.  We know that our Club Members that 

have had the opportunity to take lessons with Reggie have appreciated the calibre of his coaching skills.   Reggie will be running 

our successful Summer Kids Camp and will also be available for private lessons in July & August.

Many of you may be aware that Reggie has recently started a new full time elementary school teaching career in Burlington and 

his availability at our Club is therefore focused on the summer holiday period.

Club Members have been asking for more options for Spring Tennis Clinics, so we are very pleased to announce that Shawna 

Macfarlane will be working with our Club as a Guest Tennis Pro and focused primarily on running tennis clinics in April, May & 

June.  Many Club Members know Shawna from a few years back, when she conducted her popular group clinics at the Club. 



Shawna has more than 35 years of teaching experience with 31 of those years as the Head Pro / Director at the Niagara Falls 

Country Club in the US.  Over the years of working with tennis players of all ages and ability she has developed an innovative 

"Go Tennis" program which is a wonderful way to learn tennis, play and simply have fun through repetition, practice and game 

drills, with a little fitness training worked in.

Your Board is delighted to be able to announce this new 2016 Professional Instruction arrangement.  We will have two 

exceptional teaching professionals to help you with your game.  We encourage all members to take advantage of what 

undoubtedly is some of the best teaching expertise in Ontario.

Full details of Reggie's and Shawna's clinics and lessons together with dates, time and costs will be posted on our website 

shortly.
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